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Weekly Newsletter Praying,  Learning, Serving.

Mission Statement
All Saints Catholic School, a vital ministry of All Saints Catholic Parish, is committed to educating the whole

child in mind, body, and spirit to become one with Christ.

May 2, 2025

May 5-9- Teacher/Staff Appreciation
Week
May 6- GA Meeting @ 6:00 PM + SEW @
6 PM in the Science Room
May 7- 7  Gr. Mass @ 9:00 AMth

May 12- Spring Concert-LHS Auditorium
@ 6:30 PM
May 14- 6  Gr. Mass @ 9:00 AMth

May 16- Taste of Hops @ 6:00 PM +
Strive to Drive drawing @ 7:00 PM
May 21- 5  Gr. Mass @ 9:00 AMth

May 22- Talent Show @ 1:00 PM
May 23- Gifts of the Spirit Awards &
Reception @ 8:25 AM
May 26- Memorial Day + No School 
May 27- Birthday Cookie Day
May 28- 8  Gr. Mass @ 9:00 AM + 8th
Grade Graduation

th

Upcoming EventsStrive to Drive

Thank you to our sponsors: Rogers
Toyota, Mac’s Cycle, Mick McClure

Honda, Joe Hall Ford Lincoln, Lewiston
Motor Co., Rogers Subaru, Riddle

Marine LLC, MotoJet LLC, R’nR RV
Center, Rogers Chrysler Dodge Jeep

Ram, Arnone Wealth
Management/Edward Jones, Skelton’s
Carpet One, EClips Salon and Day Spa.
Need more tickets?  Call, stop by, or

email Michelle!

Spring Concert

1,653 Tickets have been
sold, leaving 2,347

tickets to reach our goal!

Monday, May 12  at 6:30
PM in the LHS Auditorium

th

Please pray for our students who will
receive their First Holy Communion this

Sunday at the 10am Mass.
Colin Bourassa
Charlotte Cadez-Schmidt
Nathaniel Didelius
Britton Funke
Tayzek Garrett
Adeline Hattrup
James Kaufman
Rhyatt Kernan

Levi King
Truk Nuxoll
Nora O’Callaghan
Stella O’Shaughnessy
Grayson Talbott
Katie Uptmor
Sydney York

Congratulations to our school parents
who completed the Sacraments of

Initiation at the Saturday Easter Vigil. 

Levelyn Heavren
Amy Uptmor
Dannishia Garrett



GA's next meeting will be May 6th, at 6:00 pm in the Cafeteria 

VOLUNTEER NEEDS for Teacher Appreciation week is next week: We are

looking for volunteers to help with making this a great success for our

wonderful teachers and staff. We are calling for volunteers to help on

Monday 10-2 pm and Friday at 8:00 am to help put together some

amazing charcuterie board type to-go box lunches. 

We would like to send out a Huge Thank You to Sutton Salvage for all their

hard work to help make Earth Week a great success for our school. ASCS

collected 304 lbs, roughly 7,300 cans!!! WOW! Great job to all of the families

who participated to make this a great success. We would also like to

recognize and thank Bob Schmidt and Alyse Cadez for helping  with

recycled cans this school year! 

GA will be sending out  more information next week on board

positions/duties and needs. We encourage anyone who would like to

continue to help make GA a success to put their name in and give it a go

for this wonderful organization. The GA helps fund many of the small

events that happen throughout  the school year to help enrich the

students and the school. 

GA Board Elections will be held on Thursday, May 29  at 6:00 pm in the

cafeteria. If you are thinking of applying for a board position, you must be

present to be voted in and confirmed for the 2025-2026 School year.

th

Guardian Angels Corner



Dear School Families,

As we begin planning for the 2025–2026 school year, we want to share a few
upcoming staff changes and express our gratitude to those who will be moving
on.

Jaci Wotring has served as a classroom aide and helped supervise noon recess
for the past two years. We are so grateful for her support and dedication to our
students and staff—she will be truly missed.

Tami Truby will be retiring at the end of this school year. For nearly four and a half
years, she has faithfully served in our kitchen, helping to prepare delicious meals
for our students. Her kindness and consistency have been a blessing to our
community, and we will miss her dearly.

Carrie Boulton has worn many hats over the past seven years, including
classroom aide, Spanish teacher, and middle school electives instructor for
courses such as theatre and Japanese culture. Her flexibility and willingness to
step in wherever needed have made a meaningful impact on our school.

Stogy will also be retiring at the end of this school year. Over the past 24 years,
he has been an instrumental part of our school community, serving in countless
roles—PE teacher, technology coordinator, librarian, coach, athletic director, and
8th grade teacher. His contributions have left a lasting legacy, and we will
certainly miss his presence here at All Saints.

Please join us in thanking these incredible staff members for their many
contributions to our school. We are so grateful for the time, energy, and heart they
have shared with our students and community, and for the faithful example they
have shown in living out our mission.

God bless,
Mrs. Hammrich


